
Visited Coffee Board of India, Yercaud on 11th March, 2020.  56 EDC member students and 2 
EDC co-ordinators and 2 Commerce faculty members started from the college by 9 a.m..  We 
were welcomed by  Senior Liaison  Officer Mr. Ramesh. Then visited coffee estate and various 
stages in production processes. All were explained by the officers.  All were benefited. 


